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Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2003 9:17 AM 

Subject: RECYCLING LAWN CLIPPINGS RECYCLES FERTILIZERS...ITS GOOD FOR YOU AND YOUR 

ENVIRONMENT 

 

Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine, Splash NewsBulletin and Allergic Reaction NewsBulletin Members; 
  
In the recent past you have read Splash NewsBulletins and Forum Q & A's that concern the severity of 
the "run off" problem...rains washing out pesticides, herbicides, fertilizers from residential, farm land, golf 
courses etc.  Below is an interesting "tip of the week" we picked up on from one of our many trade 
journals demonstrating how each of us at our homes can help reduce the amount of run off and improve 
our own immediate environments.   
  
Our Environmental Tip of the Week is courtesy of Mike Sieczkowski,  
Regenesis Bioremediation Products, Lenexa, Kan. "For those who want  
a less care-intensive but great-looking lawn, use a mulching blade  
on your lawn mover. If you can't mow as often as is required with a  
mulching blade (usually twice a week), change blades and mulch  
occasionally, especially in the peak growing season, mid to late  
spring. You will recycle the fertilizer (in the form of grass  
clippings) right back into your lawn instead of throwing it into the  
trash. The mulched grass clippings also promote moisture retention  
and discourage weed germination." 
Warmest regards to all...as well, your comments are always welcome and very much appreciated. 
  
FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE 
Think Aquathin..AquathinK !! 
Celebrating our 23rd Birthday in 2003 !!! 
(visit the allnew http://www.aquathin.com) 
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" , "Allergic Reaction" , Biz Bank, Tech Bank and Quote 
Bank... ARE  ALL FREE services to all Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients to keep you 
abreast of technology updates and industry news. 


